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Our staff at Woodstock Residential Care Home said a sad goodbye to one of our team members this week; Liz has been at

our Home for six years and will be very much missed by her colleagues, residents and families.

We presented her with a card, flowers, wine and gifts to send her off in style!

Wishing you all the best in your new job Liz!

 

 


